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Ann Steffanic, ' - . O K NL 'PS iN
Board Administrator
State Board of Nursing
PO Box 2649
Harrisburg, PA
17105-2649 f S S

May 21, 2007 #g

30m

Dear Ms. Steffanic, . ^ g % []]

I have been reading the proposed regulation entitled "Continuing Education for
Professional Nurses." While I fully agree with the necessity of nurses pursuing
continuing education, I believe there should be specific guidelines added for
school nurses. We must follow the mandates for teachers under Act 48. I feel
that these continuing education requirements could also be used for the
continuing education for professional nurses. I strongly urge specific wording
clarifying continuing education guidelines for school nurses with specific
reference to Act 48.

Sincerely,
Susan Dailey
School Nurse for Schuylkill Valley School District


